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QEII DRIVE AND GRIMSEYS ROAD INTERSECTION CLOSED FOR ONE DAY

To complete the work on the median and the surface work at Grimseys Road/QEII 
Drive, we will have to close the intersection for one day on Wednesday 9 
December. 
As this work is weather dependent it could take another day, Thursday 10 
December. 

Traffic Impact 
During Wednesday 9 December the intersection on Grimseys Road with QEII Drive 
will be closed. During the closure there is no left turn from QEII Drive in or out from 
Grimseys Road. Diversions via Hills Road, Prestons Road, Main North Road and 
Daniels Road will be in place.   

Construction Impact
The work is happening between 9am and 4pm. We are chip sealing part of road 
surface on the east end and working on the median and finalising the landscaping 
in this area. Please note that the asphalt will be applied after the chip seal has been 
in use for a year. 
Walk or cycle on the motorway and shared path Saturday 12 December, for more 
information: www.nzta.govt.nz/letsride
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